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2020-21 IOM Online internship nomination Guidelines 
 
 

OSIPP and IOM have an agreement on student internships. 
 
IOM is the only United Nations agency specializing in the problems associated with the migration of peoples 
around the world. The head office is located in Geneva, Switzerland, but there are also offices around the 
world. 
 
At this time we are recruiting students to nominate from OSIPP for IOM. The internship will be conducted 
online. However, this will still be a valuable experience for those students who wish to be involved in the field 
of international affairs in the future.  
 
1. Qualifications 

1) OSIPP Regular Program students (Master Course Students and Doctor Course Students)  

*Research students and students taking leave from OSIPP are excluded.  

2) An OSIPP Student needs approval from his/her supervisor to partake in the internship. 

 

2. Recruitment  

- Number of students: Several students 

 

3. Period of internship 

  -To be decided on consultation with IOM. However, students can submit their preferences.  

 

3. Application  

-Application Period: From January 8th to January 26th, 2021. (Strict deadline) 

-Documents: 1. Application form for IOM online internship nomination in English 

2. CV in English 

3. Cover Letter in English 

-Submit to the OSIPP Global Community Office (Room 205 at OSIPP Building) in person or via email 

(sodan@osipp.osaka-u.ac.jp). The office is open on Fridays and Tuesdays from 10am to 4pm except 12 - 1pm.  

If submitting by email, your supervisor’s seal is not required, but please attach the copy of email from your supervisor 

regarding the internship.  

-Interview date will be notified to the applicants later.  

 

5. Additional information 

1) This application is to obtain the nomination from OSIPP for the IOM. Even if the OSIPP interview is passed, 

students will still have to undergo the interview and other processes to be qualified to be an intern by IOM.  

2) Global Community Office has samples of CV and cover letter, so please feel free to visit us. 
3) If you have any further questions, please contact Global Community Office via email (sodan@osipp.osaka-u.ac.jp). 


